Officials Committee Report
Pacific Association Board of Athletics Meeting - January 17, 2012

During the Officials Hall of Fame Banquet at the 2011USATF Annual Meeting in St. Louis, Missouri, five
Officials were inducted into the Officials’Hall of Fame: John Drolla, Jr. of South Texas, Linda Melzer of
Ohio, Dick Moss of Georgia, Lawrie Robertson of Pacific Northwest, and Billy Waters of the Southwest
Association. The Andy Bakjian Award went to Ed Gorman of Ohio, the Horace Crow Award to Doug Allen
of Kentucky, The Charles Reuter Award to Tom Hott, Ozark Association, The James Grey Humanitarian
Award to Len Krsak of Ohio, The Lori Maynard Award went to Ginger Mulanax of the Ozark Association,
and the John R, Davis Award was given to Charlie Sheppard of the Pacific Association. | was honored to
receive a National Chair Award, with Chair Awards also presented to Doug Allen, Eric Smith, Carroll
DeWeese, Tom Hott and Lloyd Garcia.

Of 500 acceptable applications received from Officials seeking selection for USATF National
Competitions in 2012, 29 were received from Pacific Association Officials, and the following were

selected:
Tiffany Banks Starter Indoor and Olympic Trials
Robert Benoy Horiz Jump Indoor
Dick Connors Marshal Olympic Trials
Shirley Connors Horiz Jump Olympic Trials
Ray Fitzhugh Javelin Olympic Trials
Teddy Hayes Horiz Jump Asst Hd Olympic Trials
J.R. Heberle Elec Measure Olympic Trials
Irene Herman Umpire — Alt Olympic Trials
John Lilygren Pole Vault Indoor
Charles Murphy Horiz Jump Olympic Trials
John Murray Javelin — Head Olympic Trials
Rory Osborne Marshal Olympic Trials
Pat Randall High Jump — Alt Olympic Trials
Bob Rauch Marshal Indoor
Marshal — Alt Junior Outdoor
John Shirey Pole Vault Asst Hd Olympic Trials
Mark Youmans CE Crew Indoor Combined
Clerk Junior Outdoors

Training Clinics are under way, with 55 trainees attending the clinics at American River College on
January 7, 2012. Additional Clinics are being offered at UC Davis on January 21, Serra High on January
29, with hands on clinics being conducted during all comers meets at Los Gatos High, and Cal during
February.

Respectfully submitted,

John Murray, Chair




